
 

                                
 
24th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

FS- KS1 Developing Fine Motor Skills for Life 
by the Primary Support for Learning Department 

Tuesday March 4, 2025 
8:00-9:00am in the Primary Hall 

 
Sign up by February 28th 
 
Please join us for an introduction to the importance of developing fine motor skills in the FS-
KS1 years with a hands-on workshop to learn how to strengthen the different skills needed 
throughout life. The Support for Learning teachers will also cover age-appropriate 
suggestions on how to support students at school and home with skill building activities. 
Offered by Jen Chan, Rebecca Fricsay, Lorraine Illing, Anna Lawlor, Kate McClenaghan, 
Heather Rising and Emma Willinger  
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 4th March for this workshop. 
 
Please complete the Google Form to indicate your attendance at this workshop by February 
28th February so that we have time to prepare resources for this workshop. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Primary Support for Learning Team 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nmb2bFKJ_39Vhno7cy4ctQfQPNMp_8xOrRdfTDO0JsY/preview

